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Wayne Turkington 
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Air Cargo Council 

 

 

By email: wayne.turkington@emirates.com 

 

 

Dear Wayne, 

 

Auckland International Airport Ltd (Auckland Airport) 

Air Cargo Council (ACC) 

Siting of Cargo Facilities – Cargo South 

 

Thank you for your letter of 4 July 2011, in relation to your request for consultation over the future of 

related cargo facilities and in particular your concerns over existing security fencing.  

 

As you may be aware, this area forms part of Cargo South Precinct which has been earmarked for future 

masterplaning. However, it is envisaged that any masterplanning of this Precinct will only commence 

post relocation of the Domestic Terminal Building (DTB).                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

The existing security arrangements will be included as part of the masterplanning of this Precinct.  

During this process there will be opportunities to provide feedback/comments. Auckland Airport will 

advise key stakeholders when this opportunity will be available.  

 

Please advise if you have any further queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sean Thompson   

Business Development Manager, Property   
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